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DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton's Statement 

October 2014 Employment Situation

“In October, South Carolina's labor force hit an all-time high with an estimated 2.2 million
people employed or actively looking for work. As the state's economy continues to grow, South 
Carolinians are seeking new employment opportunities. DEW will work with job seekers to 
match them with the more than 65,000 available jobs.”
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